
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 have been learning about the Vikings and have enjoyed two fantastic trips.  One to 

the British Museum, where we had a tablet tour of the Anglo-Saxon and Viking Room, and the 

other to the National Maritime Museum where we enjoyed a workshop looking at trading.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been reading Norse Myths by Kevin Crossley-Holland in our Destination Reader 

Sessions and have focused on the key reading skills such as inference and clarifying.  We 

have even made Viking Bread! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 

 
  

 

 



In Literacy we have been learning about adverts and focused on the key grammar of 

comparative and superlative adjectives, modal verbs and the subjunctive.  We have produced 

our own adverts inspired by book characters. 

 

In Maths we have been focusing on place value and we have been reading and writing numbers 

to one million, rounding numbers to the nearest 10, 100, 1000, 10,000, and 100,000.  We have 

revised Roman Numerals and have worked on counting from positive numbers through to 

negative numbers and solving sums that involve negative numbers. 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science we are looking at Forces.  We learnt a lot during our trip to the Science Museum.  

The show was amazing and jam-packed with important science knowledge and vocabulary.  We 

have followed in the footsteps of Galileo by finding out if mass affects the rate of descent 

for various sized objects.  We have also explored air resistance and friction by conducting 

experiments with parachutes and different materials. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Art the children have worked on their drawing skills and have produced fantastic drawings 

of Viking long ships.  They have also designed and made their own Viking shields.   

 

In RE the children have been learning about Christianity with Miss Siddiqui. 

 


